
 
Selwyn District Plan 

PROPOSED PLAN CHANGE 12  
Integrated Transport Management 

 
MINOR AMENDMENTS TO THE NOTIFIED PLAN CHANGE AND EXTENSION OF 
DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS  
 
Proposed Plan Change 12 is a review of the transport related provisions in the District Plan.  
It was notified on 14 December 2010. 
 
When the plan change was notified there were problems with the formatting of the proposed 
changes document.  These include:  
 

• Some new provisions to be included were not shown as underlined 
• Some text to be moved to different areas of the plan was not shown clearly 
• Some new provisions were shown as being both added and removed  

 
The Council has therefore produced and amended Plan Change document and has 
extended the timeframe for submissions until Friday 4th March at 5pm.  Please note that 
there are no changes to the Section 32 report. 
 
For further information regarding this plan change or the process, please contact David 
Hattam, Strategic Policy Planner on (03) 347 2953. 
 
 


